CONFIDENTIAL

PRIME MINISTER

FAMILY PRACTITIONER SERVICE

Mr. Fowler is at long last nearlz ready to circulate the draft
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Green Paper on Family Practitioner Service.

The idea is at present that this should be discussed by

H Committee early next month. I understand that it is a

fairly wimpish document and, whilst you will have an

opportunity to comment to the Lord President;or to Mr. Fowler

after it has been discussed at H Committee, you may prefer

that it should be taken at a meeting under your chairmanship.

Would you like it to be discussed at E(A) instead of H?

DAVID NORGROVE
18 February 1986
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